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Events

● Teddy Bears Picnic- 10th July
● International Day of Friendship - 28th July

Staff Recognition🏅

This months Staff Recognition is Jodie Saunderson.
Jodie is working towards her level 2 qualification. She shows pride and

determination in her work.
We are very lucky to have Jodie as part of our team.

Thank you Jodie for all your hard work!
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Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝

This month the children have been enjoying taking part in lots of sensory
play using different materials such as shaving foam and Gelli bath.
They have had lots of fun exploring with the different textures and

sensations.
Baby Bees have been making the most of the good weather, taking part in

water play and beach themed tuff trays.

Holly Anderson – Baby Bees Room Head

🐝Honey Bees🐝

Honey Bees have been enjoying the warm weather. We have made our
very own rainbow paint Ice lollies. We then used them to mark make

outside in our garden.
Honey Bees have enjoyed getting involved with some water play to cool
themselves down. They have also had lots of fun exploring using shaving

foam.
Honey Bees have also really enjoyed having picnics in the garden.

Faye Gibbs – Honey Bees Room Head

🐝Bizzy Bees🐝

Bizzy Bees have enjoyed taking part in preparing for our Fathers Day Craft
Morning. We also enjoyed talking about people who are special to us and how

they can support us.
In the garden we have had lots of fun taking part in our Eco-Schools activities.
We have completed different wildlife activities such as planting seeds. We
have also enjoyed talking about recycling and what items go in certain bins.

Ella Hughes - Bizzy Bees Room Head
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Outdoor Learning🌲🕷️
All the children have enjoyed taking part in lots of fun outdoor activities.

Baby Bees have enjoyed going on walks around the local area in the lovely sunny weather.
Honey Bees have enjoyed taking part in lots of water play

Bizzy Bees have enjoyed taking part in gardening activities and planting flowers.

Eco-School
Our Eco School Committee have really enjoyed learning about recycling and learning about

what materials we can recycle.
🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞

Parents Notice & Reminders

● Can I please remind all parents not to put your child in open toe sandals as this is a tripping
hazard.

● Can all parents/carers please ensure that you are not letting other people into the building and
can you please pass this information on to anybody else who may be collecting your child. This
is to safeguard all of the children by ensuring the management team knows who is entering the
building.

● Can we also remind you to please put your children’s name in their clothing so we can easily
identify children’s belongings.

● Could we please remind parents/ carers to make sure they are closing the doors properly
behind them please.

● Now that the warmer weather is approaching can you please bring in sun hats.

● Just to remind parents that we provide suncream for the children- If your child needs a certain
one please make sure it is a new unopened bottle please.

● Can we please remind parents/carers to make sure they are putting their phones away when
entering the building. This is for safeguarding reasons.

Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…
From Ayme and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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